
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Learning : 

Woodland Grange Pre-school’  

Check us out! 

*The children have come back with lots of news and 

magical memories that they made over the 

christmas break.  

*We are enjoying going outside to observe signs of 

winter! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders  

• The preschool mobile number has changed, this is 

the new one.   07728236413 

• If your child is going to be absent, please can you 

ring/message us before the session they are due 

to attend.  

• Now that the weather has become colder, please 

ensure your child has named gloves and a hat in 

preschool.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Special Notes 

• Our new children have settled in to preschool life 

brilliantly. We thank you for the patience and support 

on the welcome/goodbye door when supporting them 

with the transition.  

• Have you seen our new wooden equipment on the 

playground? It is similar to a playhouse and so far, we 

have used it for a reading den and for playing ‘homes’.  

 

• A big thank you to all of the parents who gave us 

presents, chocolates and cards before the break, they 

are very much appreciated!  
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Children’s Voices! 

“I’ve made you flowers!” 

“Can we smash the ice?” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Over the next few weeks we 

will be:   

* Learning phonemes in phonics. Starting 

with ‘S’, ‘a’ and ‘t’.  

* Exploring ice: why does it melt? Are 

there ways we can make it melt faster? 

*Retelling familiar stories: ‘Little Rabbit 

Foo Foo’ and ‘We’re going on a bear hunt’,  

*Learning about Chinese New Year.  

* Naming and describing 2d shapes.  

* Learning new movements in ‘Dough Disco’.  

* Continuing with ‘Squiggle whilst you 

wiggle’ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ice 

Snowflakes 

Counting mittens 
Peeling Satsumas for 

snack time 


